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7. “When as the last time the DHB sent a letter or email of concern around seismic risk to the 
Ministry of Health or the Minister or his office?  We request a copy of that communication.” 

 
Health NZ Te Whatu Ora – Nelson Marlborough Response: 
We do not have any record that shows a specific letter or other communication on seismic risk has 
been submitted to the Ministry of Health.  There has been a lot of communication about seismic 
risk assessments informing the Nelson Hospital redevelopment business case. 
 

8. “When as the last time seismic risk was discussed at a board level and what was the nature 
of that discussion?” 

 
Health NZ Te Whatu Ora – Nelson Marlborough Response: 
Seismic risk was most recently discussed at the June 2022 Audit & Risk Committee of the Board 
as part of the discussion on the strategic risk register. 
 

9. “When as the last time communication was had with seismic insurance or indemnifiers 
around seismic risk concerns?  I request a copy of that communication” 

 
Health NZ Te Whatu Ora – Nelson Marlborough Response: 
There has been no such communication. 
 
 
This response has been provided under the Official Information Act 1982.  You have the right to 
seek an investigation by the Ombudsman of this decision.  Information about how to make a 
complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or free phone 0800 802 602.  If you have 
any questions about this decision please feel free to email our OIA Coordinator 
OIArequest@nmdhb.govt.nz 
 
Health NZ Te Whatu Ora – Nelson Marlborough, like other agencies across the state sector, 
supports the open disclosure of information to assist the public’s understanding of how we are 
delivering publicly-funded healthcare.  This includes the proactive publication of anonymised 
Official Information Act responses on our website from 10 working days after they have been 
released.  If you feel that there are good reasons why your response should not be made publicly 
available, we will be happy to consider. 
 
Ngā mihi 

  
 
Lexie O’Shea 
Interim District Director 
Nelson Marlborough 
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